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Top DEP Stories 
 
Altoona Mirror: Drilling leaks contaminate wetland, river 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/03/drilling-leaks-contaminate-wetland-river/ 
 
abc27: abc27: Sunoco’s pipeline permit pulled after spill at Snitz Creek 
http://abc27.com/2018/03/19/sunocos-pipeline-permit-pulled-after-spill-at-snitz-creek/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Jessup frustrated with DEP response to yellow smoke, health complaints at gas 
power plant 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/03/19/jessup-frustrated-with-dep-response-to-yellow-
smoke-health-complaints-at-gas-power-plant/?_ga=2.19314608.98143395.1521548966-
1758981886.1515592228 
 
WITF/StateImpact: State says PES owes $3.8 billion in back taxes, urges court hold up bankruptcy plan 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/03/19/state-says-pes-owes-3-8-billion-in-back-taxes-
urges-court-hold-up-bankruptcy-plan/?_ga=2.18463793.98143395.1521548966-
1758981886.1515592228 
 
Mentions 
 
Lock Haven Express:  New CNG buses are a win-win (LTE) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2018/03/new-cng-buses-are-a-win-win/  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Talen’s coal plant will face new rules on water pollution 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/031918/page/1/story/talens-coal-plant-will-face-new-
rules  
 
Bradford Era:  Mahaffey Borough Municipal Authority continues work to curb surface water infiltration 
in wastewater system 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/mahaffey-borough-municipal-authority-continues-work-to-
curb-surface-water/article_88406370-b5e1-53a0-b076-389273a87b18.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Mahoning water boil advisory could last most of week 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/mahoning-water-boil-advisory-could-last-most-of-
week/article_fdd4ecfa-2bb2-11e8-babf-97ee4810571f.html  
 
Bradford Era: 'Round the Square for March 19  
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/round-the-square-for-march/article_9e77d8f8-2b1c-11e8-b5b9-
3bfb92c1e7cd.html 
 
WJAC: Department of Environmental Protection halts pipeline drilling 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/department-of-environmental-protection-halts-pipeline-drilling  
 
Tribune-Review: DEP: Most Pennsylvania stores selling lead-free solder 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13442420-74/dep-most-pennsylvania-stores-selling-lead-free-solder 
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Post-Gazette: Follow the sludge: The turnpike makes a $3.7 million error 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/03/20/Follow-the-sludge-The-turnpike-makes-a-
3-7-million-error/stories/201803310026 
 
Air 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Natural gas helps clean up our air (Opinion) 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/031618/page/8/story/natural-gas-helps-clean-up-our-air  
 
Climate Change  
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Investing in addressing climate change is prudent 
http://www.lewistownsentinel.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2018/03/investing-in-addressing-
climate-change-is-prudent/ 
 
Penn State News:  $2.5M grant funds real-time monitoring of underground carbon sequestration 
http://news.psu.edu/story/510326/2018/03/14/research/25m-grant-funds-real-time-monitoring-
underground-
carbon?utm_source=newswire&utm_medium=email&utm_term=510376_HTML&utm_content=03-14-
2018-23-07&utm_campaign=Penn%20State%20Today  
 
Centre Daily Times:  On the menu for McDonald’s:  Cut greenhouse gas emissions 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article205966214.html  
 
Milton Standard-Journal:  Climate change series kicks off at Bucknell University 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_efce6910-2c2a-11e8-9302-cb08bdab1635.html  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pennlive: CV residents again urge district to consider options to taking over McCormick Farm 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/03/post_171.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Residents urge Cumberland Valley School Board to drop purchase of McCormick 
property 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/mechanicsburg/residents-urge-cumberland-valley-
school-board-to-drop-purchase-of/article_0066684c-886b-59a6-8edc-bb1b99260cc3.html#tracking-
source=home-top-story-1 
 
Pennlive: Conservation plan implemented for designated land around Fort Indiantown Gap 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/03/conservation_plan_implemented.html 
 
FOX43: Program conserves over 4,000 acres around Fort Indiantown Gap 
http://fox43.com/2018/03/19/program-conserves-over-4000-acres-around-fort-indiantown-gap/ 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Scientists studied “lazy lawnmowers;” it turns out they’re saving the bees 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/national/article205165119.html  
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Shamokin News Item:  Tree planting to be held in April at state forest on former mine land 
https://www.newsitem.com/articles/tree-planting-to-be-held-in-april-at-state-forest/  
 
Post-Gazette: Preventing dead zones in Lake Erie with nanomaterials 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/03/20/Pitt-Gilbertson-nanotechnology-dead-
zones-Lake-Erie-Lowry-CMU/stories/201803130004  
 
Energy 
 
Reading Eagle: Oley Valley grad's company leading the solar revolution in Pennsylvania 
http://www.readingeagle.com/business-weekly/article/rer-energy-leads-the-sunlight-savings-revolution 
 
abc27: York County turning unwanted drugs into energy 
http://abc27.com/2018/03/19/york-county-turning-unwanted-drugs-into-energy/ 
 
WITF: Discarded drugs & medicines in the midstate converted into electricity  
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/03/discarded-drugs-medicines-in-the-midstate-converted-into-
electricity.php 
 
WGAL: Lititz woman believes smart meter causes her headaches, insomnia 
http://www.wgal.com/article/lititz-woman-believes-smart-meter-causes-her-headaches-
insomnia/19465690 
 
WTAJ: Senior center to get major solar energy grant 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/senior-center-to-get-major-solar-energy-grant/1059675779 
 
Morning Call: Lehigh Valley businesses receive more than $5 million in state solar energy grants, loans 
http://www.mcall.com/business/mc-biz-lehigh-valley-solar-energy-grants-pennsylvania-20180316-
story.html 
 
Centre County Gazette:  County considering energy-saving upgrades 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/county-considering-energysaving-upgrades,1475880/  
 
Renovo Record:  Croda, Inc. recipient of $950,000 solar energy grant 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/41030  
 
Lock Haven Express:  Renovo receives $50,000 loan from CTA; money to help finish road project delayed 
by construction of power station 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/03/renovo-receives-50000-loan-from-cta/  
 
Pottstown Mercury: GUEST COLUMN: Pennsylvania must do more to keep energy affordable 
http://www.pottsmerc.com/article/MP/20180319/NEWS/180319744 
 
CBS3 Philly: PUC: Utilities Need To Share Windfall From Trump Tax Breaks With Customers 
http://philadelphia.cbslocal.com/2018/03/16/puc-utilities-need-to-share-windfall-from-trump-tax-
breaks-with-customers/ 
 
Tribune-Review: U.S. used less electricity in 2017, more of it came from renewable sources 
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http://triblive.com/usworld/world/13442493-74/us-used-less-electricity-in-2017-more-of-it-came-from-
renewable  
 
Mining 
 
Standard Speaker: Trump budget proposal would hurt D&L corridor 
http://standardspeaker.com/opinion/trump-budget-proposal-would-hurt-d-l-corridor-1.2314653 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Residents question plans for East Rockhill Quarry 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20180316/residents-question-plans-for-east-rockhill-
quarry/1 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Towanda Daily Review:  Court denies commonwealth's emergency petition in Chesapeake, Anadarko 
case 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/court-denies-commonwealth-s-emergency-petition-in-
chesapeake-anadarko-case/article_94806162-eb54-58b4-aa23-2e4cc7c8a60a.html  
 
PA Business Central:  Ohio expecting a natural gas “baby boom” in 2018 
http://www.pabusinesscentral.com/node/10458?pk_campaign=Newsletter  
 
PA Business Central:  Pipeline build-out unplugs some constraints on Marcellus gas production, but new 
capacity could exceed demand 
http://www.pabusinesscentral.com/news/2018-03-
16/Front_Page/Pipeline_buildout_unplugs_some_constraints_on_Marc.html  
 
PA Business Central:  Lycoming County experiences natural gas resurgence 
http://www.pabusinesscentral.com/news/2018-03-
16/Community_%28County_Spotlight%29/Lycoming_County_experiences_natural_gas_resurgence.html  
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Owners of former Sunoco refinery in Marcus Hook to pay $750k in fines 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20180318/owners-of-former-sunoco-refinery-in-marcus-
hook-to-pay-750k-in-fines 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Sunoco Pipeline violated noise law in East Goshen 
http://www.delcotimes.com/business/20180319/sunoco-pipeline-violated-noise-law-in-east-goshen 
 
Tribune-Review: State wants shutdown of Mariner East 1 after sinkholes develop 
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/13393589-74/state-wants-shutdown-of-mariner-east-1-after-
sinkholes-develop 
 
Tribune-Review: U.S. becomes net exporter of natural gas for first time in 60 years 
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/13438494-74/us-becomes-net-exporter-of-natural-gas-for-first-
time-in-60 
 
Waste  
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Central Penn Business Journal: Lancaster County waste authority names next CEO 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20180319/CPBJ01/180319894/lancaster-county-waste-authority-names-
next-ceo 
 
WTAJ: Food waste pilot program turns trash into resource 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/food-waste-pilot-program-turns-trash-into-
resource/1060116062 
 
Next Pittsburgh: 6 ways to be a better recycler in Pittsburgh 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/latest-news/6-ways-to-be-a-better-recycler-in-pittsburgh/  
 
Beaver County Time: Ambridge to host electronic recycling event 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180319/ambridge-to-host-electronic-recycling-event 
 
Tribune-Review: Quotables: Great Americans volunteer to clean up 
http://triblive.com/opinion/featuredcommentary/13425950-74/quotables-great-americans-volunteer-
to-clean-up 
 
Water 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Silver nanoparticles in clothing wash out – and may threaten human health and the 
environment 
http://cumberlink.com/opinion/columnists/silver-nanoparticles-in-clothing-wash-out-and-may-
threaten-human/article_e7f96fcf-5e43-56a5-8a0c-120bfe8c1a6a.html 
 
Morning Call: Heidelberg Heights wastewater system to get major overhaul 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-2017-lehigh-county-authority-overflows-violations-
bypasses-20180226-story.html 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Sanitary authority seeks firm to publicize ongoing work, rate increase 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/sanitary-authority-seeks-firm-to-publicize-ongoing-work-rate-increase-
1.2315437 
 
Times News: Preserving our precious water: Jim Thorpe scientist wins award at flower show  
https://www.tnonline.com/preserving-our-precious-water-jim-thorpe-scientist-wins-award-flower-show 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Drinking bottled water?  You’re probably also drinking plastic, report finds 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/national/article205332604.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Part of Mahoning Township under boil water advisory 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/part-of-mahoning-township-under-water-boil-
advisory/article_2d59af90-2af2-11e8-a20b-ebcc2586a48c.html   
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Mahoning water boil advisory could last most of week 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/mahoning-water-boil-advisory-could-last-most-of-
week/article_fdd4ecfa-2bb2-11e8-babf-97ee4810571f.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Mahoning Township areas under water-boil advisory 
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https://www.tnonline.com/preserving-our-precious-water-jim-thorpe-scientist-wins-award-flower-show
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/national/article205332604.html
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/part-of-mahoning-township-under-water-boil-advisory/article_2d59af90-2af2-11e8-a20b-ebcc2586a48c.html
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http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/032018/page/3/story/mahoning-township-areas-under-
water-boil-advisory  
 
Sayre Morning Times:  Sayre:  Scope of East side sewer project to be revised 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_c876363f-4d7e-56aa-a6b4-e5bc06073b8d.html  
 
Chester County Daily Local: Pa. American Water unveils 2018 water storage upgrades 
http://www.dailylocal.com/business/20180316/pa-american-water-unveils-2018-water-storage-
upgrades 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Chester Water Authority to open talks with city about future 
http://www.delcotimes.com/article/DC/20180319/NEWS/180319655 
 
Bradford Era: Mahaffey Borough Municipal Authority continues work to curb surface water infiltration in 
wastewater system  
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/mahaffey-borough-municipal-authority-continues-work-to-
curb-surface-water/article_88406370-b5e1-53a0-b076-389273a87b18.html 
 
Herald-Standard: Redevelopment authority settles with DEP after making improvements at business 
park   
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/redevelopment-authority-settles-with-dep-after-
making-improvements-at-business/article_250515ad-d2bf-5d82-9e03-2a98c5e94291.html  
 
Beaver County Times: Boil water advisory for Ambridge Water Authority customers to last until Thursday 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180319/boil-water-advisory-for-ambridge-water-authority-
customers-to-last-until-thursday 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: 3 developments along Fruitville Pike putting squeeze on hemmed-in deer herd 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/developments-along-fruitville-pike-putting-squeeze-on-
hemmed-in-deer/article_0a2b42aa-2ba5-11e8-95f6-4323fa00bda9.html 
 
WITF: Plan to balance books at Fish and Boat Commission stokes controversy 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/03/plan-to-balance-books-at-fish-and-boat-commission-strokes-
controversy.php 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Livestock “factory” threatens air, water (LTE) 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/031818/page/11/story/livestock-factory-threatens-air-
water  
 
The Clarion News: Farmington lands $158,700 in ‘dirt and gravel' grants 
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_2cc2fb33-a4fb-505d-b9a1-
dca9bbbd17d0.html 
 
The Corry Journal: Source of reported natural gas odor unidentified  
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_8b6e3bc2-2b93-11e8-9e87-d3e82ed2fe9b.html 
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WTAE: Almost 5,000 without power in Uniontown area 
http://www.wtae.com/article/almost-5000-without-power-in-uniontown-area/19486011  
 
Tribune-Review: Snow to start Tuesday, carry on through Wednesday 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13439920-74/snow-to-start-tuesday-carry-on-through-wednesday  
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